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Statement
UNICEF condemns killing of infant in West Bank attack
NEW YORK, 31 July 2015 - “The death of an 18-month old Palestinian baby in an arson attack on his home in the West Bank is a tragedy -- and an outrage.  UNICEF condemns this and
all violence against the innocent.  Who could be more innocent than an 18-month old baby?  This demands that the guilty be brought to justice.  And it demands that everyone refrain
from such senseless, horrific violence.”
###
About UNICEF
UNICEF promotes the rights and wellbeing of every child, in everything we do. Together with our partners, we work in 190 countries and territories to translate that commitment into
practical action, focusing special effort on reaching the most vulnerable and excluded children, to the benefit of all children, everywhere.

 
For more information about UNICEF and its work visit www.unicef.org

 
Follow us on Twitter and Facebook.

 
For more information contact:
Simon Ingram, UNICEF Regional Office in Amman, +962 79 590 4740, singram@unicef.org

 
http://www.unicef.org/media/media_82717.html
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